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July 16, 2009

Adam Kissel, Director

Foundation for Individual Rights in Education
601 Walnut Street, Suite 3440

Philadelphia, PA 19106

Dear Mr. Kissel:

This letter is to inform you, that upon my return from vacation this week, 1
reviewed your letter of July 1, 2009. The information as stated in your letter is
hot correct, as there is no ban on the part of the college at this time. While it is
true that our concern remains over misrepresentation of the college in privately
used domain names, it is not our intent to pursue individual cases through legal
means. The letter sent by Ms. Rudolph internally to the college community was
done so in an effort to stop unofficial use of the college’s name.

It is my hope that this response clarifies our intent.
Sincerely,

Wu—

Robert F. Agr:
Superintendent/President

¢: Mary Kay Rudolph
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